Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Optometry
RULE NO.: RULE TITLE:
64B13-3.012: Prescriptions

The Board of Optometry hereby gives notice that on May 19, 2011, it received a Petition for Declaratory Statement filed by Steven M. Sobel, O.D., seeking the Board’s interpretation of Rule 64B13-3.012, F.A.C., and whether a pd or interpupillary distance is required to be written on a spectacle prescription. The Board will address this petition at its next meeting on July 20, 2011.

A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Bruce Deterding, Executive Director, Board of Optometry, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C07, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3252.
